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Dear Parent/ Carers  

 

As you know, Year 11 is an extremely important year for your child.  I am writing to invite you to our 

first Year 11 Steps to Success evening on Thursday 12th October from 5.00pm to 7.00pm.  This 

is a very important event where you will receive detailed information about how to support your child 

with their studies throughout this year.  We expect all Year 11 parents to attend this event, and to 

ensure we can best prepare, please may I ask that you use this link to register your interest in 

attending this evening.   

 

The evening will start in the Main Hall situated at the front of school where I will present my vision of 

success for the year ahead, key dates, an overview of the academic support we offer, and handy 

hints and tips to support your child’s revision. These presentations will take place at 5:10pm and 

6:10pm.  

 

Following my presentation, you will have an opportunity to talk with our Assistant Principals and Lead 

Teachers who will provide subject specific information, share valuable resources and revision 

advice.   

 

This evening will also provide an opportunity to collect your child’s personalised revision pack which 

will contain amongst other things, a handy guide to revision and a parent pack to help you support 

your child through Year 11.  All parents that attend this event will also be entered into a prize draw to 

win a brand-new iPad for their child. 

  

We are determined to ensure that this year group achieve record breaking exam results and look 

forward to seeing you all on Thursday 12th October.  If you have any questions regarding the event, 

please do feel free to contact me via email: icraig@westonfavellacademy.org    

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr I Craig 

Deputy Principal 
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